
 

Dear University Faculty, Staff, and Students,  

 

We hope this message finds you well and ready to embrace another academic year of exciting events 

and gatherings on campus. As a friendly reminder, we would like t o reinforce the university's catering 

policy, which plays a vital role in ensuring seamless coordination for events and maintains compliance 

with our regulations.  

 

1. Exclusive On-Campus Dining Provider: 
To ensure consistent quality and streamline operations, all food and beverage services on campus must 
be exclusively provided by our designated on-campus dining provider, Aramark. Aramark operates off of 
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